

Ox Close Primary School

Ox Close Crescent Spennymoor County Durham DLI6 6RU



TEL (01388 814860) FAX (01388) 810757

Email: oxcloseprimary@durhamlearning.net Executive Headteacher - Mr D Harrison

Head of School - Miss A Bowden

Monday 29th June 2020

End of Year Reports

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you are all well. Although the numbers have increased in school and it is great having the children back, it is very surreal that the school is not buzzing with all of the children like we normally are.

End of Year Reports

The staff have been very busy writing end of year reports - these will be finalised and printed this week and will be ready for collection week commencing 6th July 2020.

To ensure that we have a steady flow of collections, we would ask that you collect the reports from the main office on the following days:

Reception	Thursday 9th July
	8am – 4pm
Year I	Monday 6 th July
	8am – 4pm
Year 2	Tuesday 7th July
	8am – 4pm
Year 3	Wednesday 8th July
	8am – 4pm
Year 4	Wednesday 8th July
	8am – 4pm
Year 5	Friday 10th July
	8am – 4pm
Year 6	Thursday 9th July
	8am – 4pm
	(Children in school on Tuesday 7th July can take home that day)

If your child is currently attending school, then they will bring their report home with them on their selected day you do not need to collect it.

If you have more than one child, then you will be able to collect all of the reports at once. If your designated date does not work for you, then please phone the office to arrange an alternative collection slot.



















New Classes

Your child's new class will be text out to you on Friday 10th July at 4pm.

The following week, Zoom calls will be arranged on the following days for the children to meet their new class teacher and classmates.

The dates for these calls are below and times and links will be text out to you.

New Years I and 2 Current Reception and Year I	Wednesday 15 th July
New Years 3 and 4 Current Years 2 and 3	Monday 13 th July
New Years 5 and 6 Current Years 4 and 5	Wednesday 15 th July

Keeping in Touch

As you aware from the Federation Newsletter written by Mr Harrison on Friday, plans for September are ever changing in light of the situation and government guidance. We will continue to keep in touch via our normal communication channels. If you have any general questions or concerns then feel free to email oxcloseprimary@durhamleanring.net and someone will get back to you. The school office is also open on most days. Alternatively, the school mobile (07716899816) continues to be available 8am – 4pm Monday to Friday.

Please take care and stay safe. Once this unprecedented time is over, we look forward to all being back together as Team Ox Close.

Yours faithfully,

A Bowden

Miss Bowden Head of School